
SKASL Spring Meeting 
April 19, 2018 

Held at Drakes Creek Middle 
 
Renee Hale and Ashley Vincent opened the meeting and welcomed us to the SKASL 
spring meeting. 
 
Breakfast was served as we broke for Breakout EDU games. 
 
Amy Buss presented on the Breakout EDU kit and games. 
 
Renee shared our SKASL website and went over Treasurer’s report.  Debra Cox 
motioned to accept the report. Donna Jo second it. 
 
Christy Havens read the Fall 2017 minutes.  Donna Jo motioned to accept the fall mtg. 
minutes.  Jill Morris second it. 
 
Tara Griffith shared about changes coming to KLA. 
 
We took a field trip to the Bob Kirby branch where we learned about the new 
makerspace “idea” room. 
 
We broke for lunch. 
 
We resumed at Potter Gray Elementary to experience a Follett book fair. 
 
Back at Drakes Creek at 1:00. 
 
Renee shared about Digital Breakout. 
 
Deborah Cox presented on Flipgrid. 
 
Barry Sanders presented on NewsQuiz. 
 
Sharon McCubbins presented on Adobe Spark. 
 
We did a Google Hangout with Sam Northern, our president-elect.  He presented on  
HyperDocs. 



 
We recognized Latisha Cardwell with a retirement card and gift card. 
 
The meeting was concluded with door prizes. 
  
 


